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I am writing this letter in support of SCR 4. I am the Sheriff of Sherman County. 

Before I became sheriff, my father was the sheriff of Sherman County. Douglas Smith 

was his deputy. Douglas was not only a family friend, but a life-long community 

member here in Sherman County. He served this community honorably and 

ultimately lost his life protecting it. Sherman County and the State of Oregon owes 

him a debt and the least we can do is memorialize his service and sacrifice. 


